
 

 

The Otsego Town Board held a Workshop on the 6th day of October 2015 at the Town Building, Fly 
Creek, and NY at 5:00 PM.  

 
Town Board Members Present: 
Anne Geddes-Atwell  Supervisor 
Thomas Hohensee  Councilperson 
Carina Franck   Councilperson 
Bennett Sandler  Councilperson 

 
Also Present: 
Pamela Deane   Town Clerk 
 
Supervisor Geddes-Atwell called the Budget Workshop to order.  
 
Highway Superintendent John Schallert submitted the following invoices: 
 
 #142 $20,734.49 
 #146 $     260.91 
 #147 $47,448.22 
 
 Total $68,443.62 
 
MOTION by Councilperson Sandler, seconded by Councilperson Franck, to pay the submitted highway 
invoices. 
 
MOTION CARRIED:  All were in favor. 
 
Schallert reported that the red flag placed on the Fork Shop Bridge has been removed and the bridge has 
been reopened. He also submitted specifications for a new Mack dump truck for the Boards 
consideration.  Before leaving he encouraged the Board to consider adding Health Insurance to the 
Highway Superintendent package and raising the salary before the next election.  He felt this would 
attract more qualified candidates to run for the position. 
 
The Town Board worked on the 2016 Town Budget until 7:00PM. 
 
It was the consensus of the Board to schedule an additional workshop for October 21st at 5:00PM. 
 
Meeting ended at 7:05PM 
  
The next regular meeting will be at the Town Building in Fly Creek, on October 14th at 7:00PM.  
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Pamela Deane/Town Clerk 
 


